
The Borough of Pitcairn is now accepting applications
for  the  part-time  position  of  Assistant  Code
Enforcement  Officer/Occupancy  Inspector.
Compensation  commensurate  with  experience  and
qualifications. Interested candidates may apply at the
Pitcairn  Borough  Building,  609  Broadway  Boulevard,
Pitcairn, PA 15140 EOE


